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Recent government action on impact fees

The Manatee County commission’s consideration of a possible suspension of impact fees follows the Bradenton City
Council’s decision to suspend impact fees, and the Manatee County School Board asking the county commission to
suspend the school impact fee for a year.

State Sen. Mike Bennett, R-Bradenton, has introduced a bill into the Legislature to suspend impact fees for three years.

Senate and House committees are reviewing that legislation.
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